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Guide to collaboration between the archive and higher education sectors: refresh 
 

CLOSING DATE FOR TENDER RESPONSES - 12 NOON, 3 JANUARY 2018 

 

 

CLARIFICATION QUESTIONS AND RESPONSES 

 

The National Archives has received a number of clarification questions. Please find a list of 

questions below, with their associated responses. 

 

 

Q1: The original guidance is "aimed at an archive practitioner audience" but also relevant to 
members of the HE sector. …. Will [this] shift in any way now that TNA is partnering with 
History UK rather than RLUK for the refreshing of the Guidance? 
 

A1: TNA is still working under the umbrella of its Memorandum of Understanding with 

RLUK.  The History UK partnership will bring in the academic perspective more deeply but 

the audience is broadly the same for the refreshed guidance as for the original version. 

 

 


